
CITY OF ANOKA 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

FOR RESIDENTIAL SOLID WASTE AND YARD 

WASTE COLLECTION SERVICES

The City of Anoka is seeking Proposals for Residential Solid Waste 
and Yard Waste Collection Services in the City of Anoka.

Request for Proposal packets are available on the City of Anoka
website: anokaminnesota.com, or by contacting Amy Oehlers, 
Assistant City Manager at 763-576-2712 or via email at 
aoehlers@ci.anoka.mn.us

Proposals are due to the City of Anoka by 10:00 a.m. on Monday, 
September 16, 2024.

Proposals must be submitted to:

City of Anoka
Attn:  Amy Oehlers

2015 First Ave
Anoka MN 55303

Or via email to: aoehlers@ci.anoka.mn.us

If you should have any questions, please contact Amy Oehlers at 
763-576-2712 or via email at aoehlers@ci.anoka.mn.us

ATTEST:
Amy Oehlers
Assistant City Manager
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